
 

 

 

 

Feedback on Curriculum for the academic year 2022-23: 

Feedback on the curriculum was collected by IQAC for the academic year 2022-23 and the following 

suggestions have been received from the students: 

1) To facilitate internship opportunities for students in research institutions and industries from 

the undergraduate level  

2) Inclusion of concepts related to skill enhancement and meeting contemporary industry demands 

via the curriculum  

3) Introduction of training for inculcating professional ethics and organizational behaviour among 

the students  

4) Increasing emphasis on sustainability and climate change in the syllabus  

5) Training students for entrepreneurial skills 

 

    

Prof. Anushree Lokur 

        Principal 
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